
26th August 2024 

Dear New First Year Students, 

We hope that you have had a lovely summer and that you are now looking forward to 

joining us in St. Peter’s College next Wednesday. We know that, as the time to join your 

new school comes closer, you may be feeling a mixture of nerves and excitement. We can 

assure you that this is all completely normal and that everyone will have similar feelings! 

There is no need to be worried or nervous – we have a lovely team of Tutors and Monitors 

who are looking forward to meeting you and helping you as you transition into your new 

school.  

To help you prepare for school on Wednesday, we are giving you an outline of what to 

expect for the first few days:  

 

Wednesday, 28th August  9.30 am – 12.30 pm  

We will assemble in the Community Centre and you will meet your Ceannairí, Ms McElroy 

and Ms Flood, your Deputy Principal, Ms Acton, your Tutor and Monitors.  

All classes will be taken to classrooms and will do some fun activities to get to know your 

new classmates. You will also be given your timetables, lockers and have a tour of the 

school.  

You only need to bring a copy, pen, a drink and a snack to school on Wednesday.    

 

Thursday 29th August  8.50 am – 1.05 pm 

8.50 am – 10.50 am   Follow up session with Tutors and a fun activity with the whole year 

group.  

10.50 am – 11.05 am   Little Break – Monitors will be at the lockers to help you get 

organised for class.   

11.05 am – 1.05 pm   Classes as per timetable. 

 

Friday, 30th August   8.50 am – 1.05 pm 

Classes as per timetable. 

 

Enjoy the last few days of holidays and remember to get a good night’s sleep on Tuesday!  

Ms McElroy, Ms Flood and Ms Acton 


